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From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, July 8, 2010 7:55 AM 
To: 
Subject 	 Fw: Final White Paper on the 12 Haitian children at Holy Family Institute 

Attachments: 	 white paper 7-6 Final r.doc 

Will brief you on this - just se email b/1. 

This is the ed rendell matter when he put more kids on plane than we authorized. 

Cdm 

From: Klevorick, Caitlin B 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Sent: Wed Jul 07 21:43:09 2010 
Subject: Fw: Final White Paper on the 12 Haitian children at Holy Family Institute 

Fyi- 

Sebellius wants to meet with S and Napolitano next week about the 12 orphans in pittsburgh. The white paper is long and 
attached. Apparently sebellius scheduler will call over tomorrow to make the request. 

Not sure how this makes sense before a discussion of senior advisors/you-type takes place... 

From: Bond, Michele T 
To: Klevorick, Caitlin B 
Sent: Wed Jul 07 17:16:29 2010 
Subject: FW: Final White Paper on the 12 Haitian children at Holy Family Institute 

Caitlin, 

This white paper outlining the situation of the 12 Haitian children still in limbo in Pittsburgh is too darned long but HHS 
feels it is essential for the senior decision makers in all three Departments to appreciate the full range of players who are 
interested in the decisions made about the children. Secretary Sebelius wants to discuss the cases directly with 
Secretaries Clinton and Napolitano. 

Has Cheryl already left for Haiti? 

Michele 

From: Parrott, Sharon (HHS/IOS) 
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2010 6:07 PM 
To: 'Ruppel, Joanna'; 'Bond, Michele T; 'Regan, Michael B'; Hansell, David (ACF) 
Subject: Final White Paper on the 12 Haitian children at Holy Family Institute 
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Attached is the final version of this white paper. I know this has been a difficult process, but I do think the final version 
provides good background information and useful starting point for discussion among the three secretaries and, 
ultimately, the White House. I have appreciated all of the time and help you have given. 

As I noted in my prior email, Secretary Sebelius is very interested in seeing this process come to a resolution, as I know 
all of you are as well. Later this week, her office will reach out to Secretary Clinton and Secretary Napolitano to set up a 
time for them to discuss these issues. I anticipate that our scheduling office will begin that process Wednesday or 
Thursday, but given scheduling, I think we will be looking for times next week, not this week. I know all of you need time 
to brief policymakers in your departments as well as the Secretary. 

Again, thank you for your help on these difficult issues, 

Sharon Parrott 

Sharon Parrott 
Counselor to the Secretary for Human Services Policy 
Department of Health and Human Services 
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